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Dear Ms. Bell:

This is in response to your letter dated September 14, 1984, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (FOIAS:
1. An evaluation, analysis, audit, or review done by or for the
Institute for Nuclear Power Operations (INPO), or with its staff

or its methodology, of the Shearon Harris Nuclear Power Plant
within the last six months; and

2. Any documents produced by the NRC staff that constitute review of
the information requested in item 1, above.

Upon a thorough search of existing NRC files, the staff did not locate the
requested records. However, the Agency has made available at the NRC Public
Document Room a voluminous amount of information relating to INPO in response
to an FOIA request filed by the Critical Mass Energy Project. The information
is contained in file folder FOIA 84-44,

Singerely,

. M. Felton, Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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